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A lively and spirited workshop on ‘Painting’ was conducted in the school on March 29, 2023 

from 8.30 to 10 a.m. The workshop was dynamic and involved a lot of fun elements 

throughout.  

The workshop’s aim was to help the teachers with unique and innovative ideas to use 

effectively in decorating classroom boards and enhance the skills of the students as well. 

The workshop initiated with training on making textures with things near at hand like a 

sponge, scale, and fork. On a textured background the teachers were shown to quickly make 

patches with the above mentioned things. Other usefulmaterials proposed in the workshop 

were making a comb effect on a sheet of paper by spreading colour free handedly or making 

patterns using fingertips. 

The next segment of the workshop was to make seamless and effortless landscapes as 

paintings that would be less time taking or futile. All in all, the workshop was quite 

informative in giving rich inputs for quick and scenic paintings that are appropriate for all age 

groups. 


